
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

6-15-2020 

 

To Our Valued Clients: 

 

Taking care of customers, employees and agents is a 
top priority Cincinnati Insurance. To support our clients 
during the COVID-19 pandemic, Cincinnati has 
applied a 15% premium credit to all personal lines 
auto policies in April and May.  

Cincinnati puts the health and safety of our 
associates, agents and customers at the top of our 
priorities. That’s why we’ve put our business continuity 
plans in action, ensuring we do our part to help 
prevent the spread of COVID-19 while continuing to 
deliver the outstanding service you deserve. We know 
it’s important to keep our business running, ready to 
serve you and fulfill the promises we’ve made to you. 
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